CITY OF LA FERIA
SEALED BID NOTICE

The City of La Feria is accepting sealed bids for the
purchase of vehicles for the police department in the City
of La Feria, Texas. The vehicles requested are two (2)
Ford F-150 Police Responders and one (1) Ford Police
Interceptor Utility. Sealed bids shall be addressed to
Finance Director, 115 E Commercial Ave., La Feria, TX
78559 and will be received until Friday, October 11,
2024 at 10AM. Any response received after that time
will not be considered. Interested bidders may request
a copy of the bid specifications packet by calling the
City Secretary at 956-797-2261.




